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STAR OF THE WEEK  

Nursery – Mrs Mackinder  Matthew C 

Reception – Mrs Moore  Carter M  

Reception/Year 1 – Miss Forlani  Vincent P 

Year 1 & 2- Mrs Tomlinson  Zavier R 

Year 2 – Mr Brierley  Ella Rose G 

Year 3 – Mrs Kan  Layton M 

Year 4 – Mrs Edwards  Harry D  

Year 5 – Miss Atherton  Georgia W 

Year 5 & 6 – Mr Stevenson  Kealen G  

Year 6 – Miss Thake  Kitty L 

Robins – Mrs Griffin & Mrs Schofield  Annabelle B & Shaylen W  

Kingfishers – Miss Cook  Aroosh Y 

Owls – Miss Manton  Tyler W 

PE Star  Chase K  

Music Star  

 

Reminder - Start & Finish Times   

The classroom doors will open at 8.45am and will remain open until 9am.     

Any children that arrive after 9am will need to come through the office. 

The gates open around 3.20pm ready for all the children from Reception to Year 6 

finishing at 3.30pm. 

Afternoon nursery parents can pick up from 3.25pm. 

 
Absentees/Sickness  
 
Please remember to speak to the school office if your child is sick or going to be absent.       
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Evolve  

Just a reminder to please select your children’s meals by Sunday at 9pm for the coming 

week.      

Evolve has resolved the issue of the menu being wrong now on the system although if you 

have already chosen in advance you will need to go in and make another choice as this 

may have changed.     

Apologies for the inconvenience but we would be grateful if this could be done asap.     

 

Dinners 

On Thursday we will be offering a school dinner to anybody that wants to try them for a 

day.   The choice will be Ham or Cheese & Tomato Pizza.        

Please can you speak to the school office as to whether your child would like a meal by 

Tuesday as we would need to organise numbers.   

Therefore the menu on Evolve will change from the Monday to Thursday/Thursday to 

Monday – hence will be Chicken Tikka/Vegetable Tikka on Monday instead of Thursday.  

Thank you – Mrs Siepen (Office Manager) & Mrs Venables (Administration Assistant) – the 

School Office Team  

 

Vacancies  

School Crossing Vacancy – Please see attached advertisement for more information.  

There are also a few vacancies on our website.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend.   

Mr C Catherall  

Head of School 


